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Southern California Swimming is planning to release a new Coach's Mentoring Program. I know 
some of the details, but not all the facts and the planning are still happening. A coaches meeting 
taking place on Feb 14 where details, planning, and rollout procedures will be discussed. Yes, 
Valentine's Day! I will attend. Talking to a few of the coaches, I would like to make the 
following motion:

"Metro Committee has a "Welcome Committee for Coaches." Any time a new coach registers 
in the Metro Committee, the Metro Secretary will send out an email to the new coach and 
welcome and share with the new coach the rich history of Metro Swimming and supply a few 
contacts information that might be handy to have such as but limited to:
Agenda and Metro Meeting dates & agenda items---Contact Metro Secretary.
Coaches’ certification concerns and questions ---Contact Metro Coaches Rep."

My goal is to bridge and support the SCS mentoring program by engaging the new Metro 
Coaches. I hope this will be a working model for other Committees to follow. 

The SCS Coaches Mentoring program has been in the works for several years, led by Mark 
Schubert and Terry Stoddard. Mitch Gold and Mark Schubert are moving forward and ensuring 
this SCS groundbreaking mentoring program takes off.


